
  

 
 
         

   
 Friday 28th March 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
Rugby League Tickets - Saturday 25th October  -  England v Australia at Wembley Stadium. 
 
There is a possibility that we may be able to get some tickets for this event on Saturday 25th October (during 
half-term) for some families to attend.   
 
You would need to be able to make your own way there and back to Wembley Stadium. 
 
We are just looking for an expression of interest at this stage.  If you think you may be interested, please let the 
office know. Please let the office know by Tuesday 1st April. 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Miss H Fitch 
PE Coordinator 
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